
 
 

   
 

Thursday, 16th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are writing to you now to give you plenty of notice regarding the information evening that takes place shortly 
before your child comes to spend the day with us on Tuesday the 2nd July. 
 
 The information evening will take place on Wednesday 19th June and has two components: 
 
1. Formal presentation covering: 

a. Information you and your child will need to know regarding the transition day on 2nd July including 
transport, meals and the timetable for the day. 

b. the year 9 curriculum 
c. Our “stepping stones to success” focusing on: 

i. Attendance 
ii. Attitude to learning 

iii. Homework 
iv. Behaviour for learning 
v.  Enrichment and extracurricular opportunities 

d. Support available for your child when they join us  
e. Uniform and equipment 
f. How we will share information with you 

 
The presentation will be approximately 40 minutes and you will be able to choose whether you would prefer to 
attend at 4pm, 5pm, 6pm or 7pm. 

 
2. An (optional) opportunity to meet with members of staff in the following areas: 

a. special educational needs 
b. pastoral 
c. safeguarding 
d. senior leadership 

 
We will write to you again shortly with arrangements on how to book your place at your preferred time and how 
to make an appointment with a member of staff if you feel this would be helpful. 

 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Iain Stewart 
Deputy Head of School 

 


